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March 22, 2017 
 
 
K. Scherr  
Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on March 21, 2017 resolved: 
 
3. That, on the recommendation of the Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering 
Services and City Engineer, the proposed by-law appended to the staff report dated March 7, 
2017 BE INTRODUCED at the Municipal Council meeting to be held on March 21, 2017 to 
establish a Coloured Crosswalk Policy.  (2017-T06)  (3/5/CWC) 
 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
\lk 
 
cc. E. Soldo, Director, Roads and Transportation  

J. Freeman, Manager, Purchasing and Supply 
A. Dunbar, Manager, Financial Planning and Policy 
S. Maguire, Division Manager, Roadway Lighting and Traffic Control 
Chair and Members, Accessibility Advisory Committee   
Chair and Members, Diversity, Inclusion and Anti-Oppression Advisory Committee 
Chair and Members, Transportation Advisory Committee 
J. Nethercott, Documentation Services Representative 
M. Carson, Documentation Services Representative 
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